
MICHIGAN 

The Federal Fair Housing Act, the Michigan Elliott-Larsen Civil Rights Act, and the Michigan 
Persons With Disabilities Civil Rights Act prohibit discrimination based on race, color, national 
origin, religion, age, sex, familial status, or disability.  

If you believe you are the victim of housing discrimination you can contact the Michigan 
Department of Civil Rights www.michigan.gov/mdcr or call their Fair Housing hotline number 
at 1-800-482-3604.  

You may also contact the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development at 
http://www.usdoj.gov/crt/housing or call their Housing Discrimination hotline number at 1-800-
669-9777. 


